
 

COVID-19 Update From Club Menangle Management 

A notice to our members and their guests, 

In consideration of the proximity of COVID-19 developments in Southwest Sydney, Club Menangle 

has acted to strengthen the risk mitigation strategies employed through the COVIDSafe plans of our 

two venues.  

Both the Menangle Country Club & Club Menangle Trackside now mirror the new restrictions 

imposed on NSW pubs in relation to overall capacity, COVIDSafe marshals, booking sizes and contact 

tracing data. Although being a registered club where these new restrictions are not mandatory, Club 

Menangle strives to act in the safest and most socially responsible way possible. We want to ensure 

members and guests we are doing everything in our control to mitigate the risks of COVID-19 

spread. 

Please visit our website below for further information on our COVIDSafe plans: 

https://www.clubmenangle.com.au/covidsafe-management-plan/ 

We are committed to the safety of our staff and community and encourage all to be vigilant in 

following NSW Health guidelines. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to Club Menangle soon. 
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